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From: Michael Frisch
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance #230092
Date: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 5:33:15 PM


Dear City Council City Council,


I am asking you to oppose Ordinance 230092. The Truman Road protected bike lanes deserve
to be preserved and completed.


I have been the UMKC appointee on the Sustainable Places Policy Committee for 10 years.
This Bike Lane was installed as an implementation of a plan that was developed to increase
sustainability in Greater Kansas City. We need to have a connected bike network in order to
increase the non-auto mode share for trips in Kansas City. 


In my view, Council Members have a responsibility to keep track of planning activities and
communicate with their in-district constituencies about planning proposals and
implementations. 


Thank you very much for your assistance in this matter.


Regards, 
Michael Frisch 
3522 Campbell St
Kansas City, MO 64109
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